
 

December 12, 2016

City of Boise Planning and Development Services

P.O. Box 500

Boise, ID  83701-0500

EREVIEW


RE:  CUP16-00088 US BANK DAYCARE

The Idaho Transportation Department (ITD) has reviewed the referenced conditional use permit

application for Tom Ahlquist at 101 Capital Boulevard north of US-20/26 milepost 48.95.  ITD has the


following comments:

1. ITD has no objection to a daycare being operated in this location.

2. The project does not abut the State highway system.

3. Idaho Code 40-1910 does not allow advertising within the right-of-way of any State


highway system.

4. IDAPA 39.03.60 rules govern advertising along the State highway system. The


applicant can contact ITD District 3 Traffic at 334-8300 for more information.

If you have any questions, you may contact Shona Tonkin at 334-8341 or me at 332-7190. 

Sincerely,

Ken Couch

Development Services Coordinator

Ken.Couch@itd.idaho.gov


